
 

 
 
Attn. seniors:  If you missed getting measured for your cap and gown last Tuesday or were measured and forgot your 
money, please come see Mrs. Spellman ASAP.  The deadline is this Friday, September 29th, please take care of this 
today. I have over 25 students on the list who have not been measured and 30 who have not paid. 
 
The perfect attendance breakfast is TODAY, Wednesday, September 27th after homeroom.  If you received a letter in 
the mail inviting you to the breakfast, you will receive pass in homeroom today inviting you directly to the breakfast 
in the 9-10 cafeteria after homeroom.  If you did not get a pass and were invited, please come to the 9-10 cafeteria 
and find Mrs. Spellman. 
 
Do you have a talent that you would like to perform on stage? Whether it is singing, playing an 
instrument, dancing or jammin’ in your rock band- we are looking for TALENTED students here at 
Southern Regional to perform in the High School Variety Show.  Solo acts as well as large group numbers 
are needed to complete the show’s line-up.  You can access information and sign-up for an audition slot 
via srsdtalent.com.  

 

SNN will present a night time version of Southern Family Feud on October 5th.  Applications were placed in 
home room folders yesterday. Teams are now being accepted on a first come basis.  For more information 
stop by the TV Studio in room 100 to pick up your teams applications.  Act fast though, the first 12 teams 
submitting their applications with the $25.00 fee will be playing Southern Family Feud on October 5th! 

 

Attention juniors and seniors: We have started college visits in Guidance!  Please check Naviance to see who is 

visiting and to sign up to meet the representatives of the schools in the Career Center in Guidance. 

 
Attention Students:   Please remind your parents that tomorrow, Thursday, September 28th is the HS Back to School 
Night.  Please have them print your schedule and bring it with them along with the map that was sent to their e-mail.  
Inform them of what building your 1st period class is in.  The evening will start at 6:00 PM. 
 

Any student who has a library obligation for a summer reading book will not be allowed to purchase a 

ticket for the Homecoming Dance.  Please take care of this today. 
 

Get rewarded for getting straight A’s with discounts from Jetty.  The more A’s you get the more of a 

discount you will get.   

 

GSA will be holding interviews for a co-leader today, Wednesday September 27th in room 5-0.  We are looking 
for kids with new ideas, a positive attitude and will stand up for equality. 

    
There will be a meeting for the Video Game Club today, Wednesday, September 27th at 2:20 in the 11/12 
cafeteria. 
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The SADD club will meet after school in room 111 today, Wednesday, September 27th. This meeting is open to 

anyone interested in helping others to avoid destructive decisions like distracted driving, abusive relationships, 

and substance misuse. This is our first meeting of the year and we meet most Wednesdays in room 111 after 

school. 

 
Anyone interested in volunteering in The Vintage Hut, our school clothing store in the 11/12 building, please grab an 

application outside of room 210 in the 11/12 building or 5-5 in the 9/10 building.  Put completed applications in Mrs. 

Kubariewicz’s mailbox in the 11/12 or Mrs. Berardi’s mailbox in the 9/10 by Friday, September 29th. 

 
THE GIRLS SWIM TEAM WILL BE HOLDING ITS FIRST MEETING FOR ALL FEMALE ATHLETES 

WHO ARE INTERESETING IN COMING OUT FOR THE SWIM TEAM THIS SEASON THIS FRIDAY, 

FROM 2:15-3:00PM, IN ROOM 9-1.  SEE COACH ENTRIKIN OR COACH DREHER IF YOU CANNOT 

MAKE THE MEETING.  
 

On Friday, September 29th the Student Council will be collecting money in homerooms to help with Hurricane 

Harvey relief. Kingwood High School outside Houston has been so badly damaged by the floods that the school 

will be closed for the entire school year. Just like others helped us recover from Sandy, it is our turn to pay it 

forward and help them. Please bring a dollar or more to your homeroom and you will receive a sticker to show 

that you participated, and that Southern Supports Texas.  

 

There will be a meeting for anyone who would like to travel to France with Mrs. Skodi during the spring break 

next year.  The meeting will be on Oct. 4th at 6:00 in the 11/12 library.  The meeting will be over in time if any 

parents want to go to the Financial Aid Seminar in the auditorium which starts at 6:30. 

 

There will be a Financial Aid Seminar for 12th grade parents and students on Wednesday, 

October 4, 2017 at 6:30 PM in the Auditorium. 

  

The Honor Roll Breakfast for grades 9 & 10 will be on Thursday, October 5th directly after homeroom, and 

grades 11 & 12 will be on Thursday, October 12th.  Any student who was on the honor roll all four marking 

periods last year should have received a letter mailed to their home.  If you did not get a letter and were on the 

honor roll, please see Mrs. Spellman ASAP in the 11-12 main office 2nd floor.  Please do not wait until the day 

of the breakfast. 
 

Attention Students:  Please remind your parents that we have only one attendance office and it is located in the 9-10 
building.  If you are being picked up for an early dismissal please tell them to go to the attendance office in 9-10, and 
you will be notified to come to the attendance office.   
 
 

 


